Georgia Department of Natural Resources

Environmental Protection Division  Watershed Protection Branch

4220 International Parkway * Suite 101 - Atlanta * Georgia 30354
(404) 675-6240; Fax (404) 675-6245
Judson H. Turner, Director

October 18, 2013

Mr. Robert Schwartz, City Manager
City of Oxford }
110 West Clark Street e U |
Oxford, Georgia 30054

RE:  Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4)
2013 Storm Water Management Program (SWMP)
Revision
NPDES Permit No. GAG610000

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

The Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has completed a review of the City of
Oxford’s (City) 2013 SWMP Revision (Revision). The City, with the help of Mr. E. F. (Tres)
Thomas, lll, has worked diligently with EPD to revise the document so that it is reflective of
the City’s program and compliant with the new Permit. EPD appreciates the City’s patience
through this process.

EPD has received the latest revision and considers the 2013 SWMP acceptable.
If you have any questions, please contact me at 404/675-1632.
Sincerely,

Connie Haynes
Environmental Compliance Specialist
Storm Water Unit

CC: Mr. Jody Reid, Utility Superintendent
EPD Northeast District, Athens



